Sensory Friendly Performance - Lion King

The Sensory Friendly Performance of the "Lion King" at the Wharton Center is rapidly approaching (July 21 at 2 PM)! 

The Director of Marketing and Communications at the Wharton Center, Diane Willcox, has gone "above and beyond" to make sure as many individuals as possible with special needs are able to attend.

That being said, there are still a handful of free tickets available for those unable to afford them. If you are interested, please send an e-mail with your name, the number of tickets you are requesting, a phone number, if you need wheelchair accessibility or have other mobility limitations and if you have hearing or sight impairments to: info@midmichiganautism.org .

All responses will be kept strictly confidential.

This Thursday, June 28 is the "cut-off" date. No requests for tickets after that date will be considered. If you would like to find out more about the Sensory Friendly Performances (including the "Lion King"), please see this link:
 
https://www.whartoncenter.com/plan-your-visit/accessibility/sensory-friendly-performances
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